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Dear Parent/Carer  

As part of our Health curriculum a group of pupils from Cedarbank are visiting the Risk Factory, Edinburgh 

on Tuesday 26th June, 2018.   The bus will leave Cedarbank at approximately 8.45am and return in time for 

lunch.  

Your child may have visited the Risk Factory before and therefore may know what to expect. However, if 

not, the Risk Factory provides a fantastic learning experience!  

The pupils will be put into scenarios that they could face in everyday life and are taught strategies that could 

not only save their lives but other peoples.  

Please inform Mrs Docherty if any pupils may find these scenarios upsetting eg. perhaps if they have been 

involved in an accident or house fire.  

Pupils MUST wear school uniform to the Risk Factory.  

An EE2 form and pupil Code of Conduct for completion will follow nearer the time of our visit.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Alison Docherty  

Class Teacher  

 


